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DIPLOMATIC NOTE 

HC 2024-165 

The United States Mission to the United Nations presents its compliments to the United 

Nations Secretariat and has the honor to request for all eligible dependents of United Nations 

staff employed at the UN Secretariat and the UN Funds and Programs applying for Employment 

Authorization (EAD) submit their application package to the United Nations Travel and 

Transportation Section (UNTTS) Visa Committee for endorsement and review.  

Submitting EAD applications to UNTTS for prescreening will help ensure that the 

application is complete and adheres to the requirements for employment authorization.  After 

receiving approval from the UNTTS Visa Committee, EAD applications can be submitted to the 

United States Mission to the United Nations by mail or physical drop off at 799 United Nations 

Plaza, New York, NY 10017. 

The United Nations Secretariat may direct questions concerning the EAD Program to the 

United States Mission to the United Nations at USUNEAD@state.gov. 

The United States Mission to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew 

to the United Nations Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 
 

New York, November 7, 2024 
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